
 

 

 

 

VUE Cinema Trip – Year 5 – Tuesday 12th November 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As part of the Year 5 curriculum, we would like to take 

the children in Year 5 to visit the VUE Cinema in Star 

City on Tuesday 12th November to watch the film 

‘Angry Birds 2’. This is a U film so we do not require parental consent to watch 

the film but we do require parental consent to take the children offsite.  

 

The children will travel by coach, leaving school at 9:15am and returning to 

school for approximately 12:30 in time for lunch.  

 

We require all children to wear full school uniform along with a warm, rainproof 

coat. Children are allowed to bring a healthy snack which they can have during 

the showing.  

 

Due to this being an ‘INTO Film Festival’ trip, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £4 to cover the cost of the transport. If insufficient contributions 

are received, we will have to cancel the booking.  

 

The visit promises to be most enjoyable, as well as being a very valuable 

experience for all the children. If you are happy for your child to take part in this 

trip, please sign the permission slip below and return it to school, with your 

contribution by no later than Wednesday 6th November.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 



The Year 5 Team.  

 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

---------------------- 

 

VUE Cinema – Tuesday 12th November 2019 

Please return this slip to the class teacher by Wednesday 6th November 2019 

 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Class: ____________ 

 

I have enclosed £4 for payment of this trip (cash/cheque/schoolcomms).   

 

Signed: ___________________________ (parent/carer name) ________________________________  


